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Calling all CCPS 7th Graders!  

 

Gateway Academy is excited to announce a new program that allows 8th grade scholars 

from Christian County Middle School and Hopkinsville Middle School an opportunity to 

attend Gateway Academy during the 2020-2021 school year. Scholars who apply and 

meet the requirements will be enrolled in Algebra 1 and a STEM rotation class. 

Successful completion of the Algebra 1 class will allow the scholar to earn a high school 

credit towards graduation requirements. The STEM class will include hands-on projects 

in the areas of Science, Technology, Engineering, Mathematics, Robotics, Drones, 3D 

Printing, Live Streaming, Health Science, and Skilled Trades. 

 

To qualify, a candidate will have completed Pre-Algebra during 7th grade with an 85% 

or better, OR be designated as GT in math, OR complete a math placement exam with 

85% mastery. 

  

Spots are limited to 30 per school so submit your application today!  

https://forms.gle/VkT6b3SYrBzMieX98

